RISM meeting in Kassel on October 25-28 to
discuss Series A/II (manuscripts 1600-1800)
and duestions of international co-operation;
he plans to go.

The new totals for Data Sheets are 2,636 for
unseen, and 10,422 for seen items; the grand
total is 13,058, compared with last year's
"almost 13,000". The 1867-1900 section of the
Data Sheets has been computerized and will be
available shortly as a microfiche catalogue.
However, it will be integrated in one alphabet
with all other printed material. Multiple
access will be possible.

h) RILM

Kathleen McMorrow reported that abstracts for
52 articles in periodicals or collective
volumes, 3 monographs and 1 dissertation were
submitted to the RILM New York office by the
national committee in the 1983/84 year. These
represented imprints of 1979-83.

Kathleen called for help in making the RILM
project known. She is handing over respon-
sibility to Rita Vine. Alison Hall proposed
a vote of thanks.

i) RIdIM

Stephen Willis has had no success in this
project yet; there have been funding problems

6. Other business

a) Institutional addresses:

More claims than usual have been registered
recently for Fontes. Sister Louise asked mem-
bers to check whether their institutions have
correct mailing addresses in the membership
1ist, and if there are errors, to contact her
or Debra Begg. Kathleen Toomey pointed out
that there have been reports of Bdrenreiter
mixing up addresses, and that the editors of
Fontes may contractwith a different publisher
when the current contract expires in 1986.

b} Telephone numbers on the membership list;

Alison Hall proposed including phone numbers,
both home and business, on the CAML member-
ship list: there were no objections. The
numbers will be included only on lists circu-

lated within CAML, and not on any made public.

Kathleen Toomey moved that the meeting be ad-
journed; seconded by Pat Kellogg. Passed.
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EXECUTIVE 1984/85

President

Alison Hall

Cataloguing Department
The Library

Carleton University
Ottawa, Ontario, K1S 5J7
(613) 213-2758/59

Vice President

Joan Colquhoun

Music Section, Cataloguing Branch
National Library of Canada
Ottawa, Ontario, K1A ON4

(819) 997-6200 Ext. 45

Past President

Kathleen McMorrow

Edward Johnson Music Library
University of Toronto
Toronto, Ontario, M5S 1Al
{416) 978-6920

Secretary

Anne Fleming

Bruce County Public Library
Box 16000

Port Elgin, Ontario, NOH 2CO
(519) 832-2181

Treasurer

Sister Louise Smith

The Music Library

The University of Western Ontario
London, Ontario, N6A 3K7

(519) 679-2466

Membership Secretary
Debra Ann Begg

Music Library

University of Ottawa
Ottawa, Ontario, KIN 6N5
(613) 231-6801

Members at large

Claude Beaudry

Développement collection de musique
Bibliotheque générale

Université Laval, Cité Universitaire
Ste-Foy, Québec, G1K 7P4

(418) 656-7039

Rita Vine

Library, University of Calgary
Calgary, Alberta, T2N 1IN&
(403) 284-6162



